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Ngola Otto

From: Ngola Otto
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2023 12:32 PM
To: ELLIOTT Gayle (Framatome)
Cc: BYRAM Morris (Framatome); Scott Krepel; Cindy Rosales-Cooper
Subject: Verification Regarding Publication of Framatome Topical Report, BAW-10227P, Revision 2, 

“Evaluation of Advanced Cladding and Structural Material (M5) in PWR Reactor Fuel” (EPID L-2019-
TOP-0054)

Attachments: Verification for Publication of Framatome TR BAW-10227P - M5 - NRC 896 - Feb. 8, 2023.pdf

Ms. Gayle Elliott, Director 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
Framatome, Inc. 
3315 Old Forest Road 
Lynchburg, VA  24501 
 
Ms. Elliott, 
 
The NRC staff’s verification regarding Framatome’s publication of topical report, BAW-10227P, Revision 2, 
“Evaluation of Advanced Cladding and Structural Material (M5) in [Pressurized Water Reactor] PWR Reactor 
Fuel,” is provided in the attached U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Form 896, “-A Topical Report 
Verification.” 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Ngola Otto 
Project Manager, Licensing Projects Branch 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation  
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
e-mail: Ngola.Otto@nrc.gov 
phone: (301) 415-6695 
 


